## SEK INTERLOCAL#637

October 21, 2015

The PDC committee met with members present: Sheena Parks, Daria Condon, Brenda Marshall, Greg Kubler, Mary Ann Henry, Jennifer Vaughn, Charlene Strong, Tracie Newberry, Kelli Hendrickson and Jennifer Thompson. Not present: Dan Duling and Debbie Christman.

Budget report- \$9,000.00 remaining.

Professional Development: Mary Ann Henry and Brenda Marshall attended the PDC training at Greenbush and reported that they hit on issues that come up with other districts and interlocals and was very informative. By their attendance it met the requirement for the committee to attend for the 2015-2016 year. Greg Kubler passed out the 12 page handout to the committee.

It was shared that anything for more than 7 pts can be flagged by the KSDE and the person requesting this amount must be prepared to show back-up. Any licensure questions should be referred to KSDE. Remind employees to keep their preference page up dated. Also was discussed that some districts charge individuals that are using the toolbox but not employed.

Request for points were reviewed and also requests for attendance.

Meeting was adjourned. Then next meeting will be December 16, 1 p.m. at the Interlocal

Respectfully submitted

Debbie Skahan

**PDC Secretary**